
 
Residents can get free well water testing 
 
Residents can have their well water tested for free under a special program from the Michigan Department 
of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy, which is partnering with local health departments to ensure safe 
drinking water for Michigan families. After testing, the local health department will help residents 
understand test results and guide them on any next steps if necessary. 
 

https://www.michigan.gov/egle/about/organization/drinking-water-and-environmental-health/water-
well-construction/private-well-testing 
 
Go to this website and request a test kit to be sent to you. This site also has several videos relating to 
your well water. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00161l_82VW6JOk38RbeCnC0bU_bpKo4nU4YHMJMa9oRoPi5nEzo2qw2vegbo0-blA-AUIC8wXU0vuN76Tnw1HPz3CoKaVrPtBa9dSS9w0aNCCO_txe6RnIZ0U0EnVGxNTYcodgCDcHd1TcBnMrEhCppxhp4y-lU9PexxxdcnGWsrHG_f-zfffkOoQ8iJHm5l8MNmFyXvb-wcScwwV_mCRnINGBZpSqWfvgUUiOpNb0g2LZID6DYGyOAzLn5G3Bf1W6oP1kVo0k6cXK6o6CL1MYzqyjowxxlAKGM6K32xpoKRECVeNKjhe77Q==&c=xvlqQRUvhkuppq75rdlqRhxjRjz0wB1KvUlhvK582Hv4t_xdqzD1rQ==&ch=LbwjgO2d_R1ej9zySQWfr32YMyO73MNNuvrBr9P2N6F5PwKnTStAzw==

